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Computer modeling from BDCP showing that reduced 
flows on Sutter and Steamboat Slough results in possible 
increase in salinity in the North Delta, based upon 
assumed minimum flows of the BDCP modeling which 
were projected to be greater than as proposed for 2017 
WaterFix project.  BDCP modeling showed a correlation 
between reduced flows and increased salinity for North 
and West Delta waterways, so the same would hold true 
for WaterFix Project, logically.  This BDCP was not 
disclosed by DWR/USBR WaterFix Project Petitioners 
during Phase 1 of the WaterFix hearings 2016-2017. 

 



 



 


